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I’ve been going to, and racing at PIR collectively for over 30yrs. I’ve only ever seen it 

try and be dismissed, dismantled and disregarded by the city of Portland. Which is 

beyond sad, and concerning to me. this is another step towards the track closing 

down, and that worries me. These race cars need the race gas, to use at a race 

track!! this is one of very few spots left to legally race at, and it has a lot of history. 

Please don’t allow another nail in its coffin. for these reasons, and more- I oppose HB 

2738  


